Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis

The Board of Dentistry concurs with the analysis of the Department of Planning and
Budget for the proposed regulation, 18V AC60-20-10 et seq., Regulations Governing the
Practice of Dentistry and Dental Hygiene, relating to elimination of the requirement for a

second person to be present in the operatory during the administration of inhalation
analgesia.



